
 

 

Next ENE Chapter Meeting - 
June 11, 2016 

Chatham Municipal Airport 

  

The next Eastern New England Chapter meeting will be held at Chatham Municipal 

Airport,at the same time as the Airport Open House. (Our meeting will be held even if the 

Open House is postponed due to weather.)  After the regular meeting, attendees will be 

able to attend the Open House and check out the planes and cars on display. 

 

9:30    Coffee 

10:00  Meeting 

12:00  Lunch, or check out the Open House displays 

 

Information about the Open House appears below. 
 

 
 

 

New Ninety-Nines 
Website 

 

Check out the new website! After 

nearly a year and a half of 

revisions, scrutiny, fine-tuning, and 

testing, our new Ninety-Nines 

website is launched. We now have a 

brighter, more modern look, easier 

 



A Day of Planes, Trains and Automobiles! 

 

Join us Saturday, June 11th (rain date Sunday 6/12) 

10AM to 2PM at the Chatham Municipal Airport for 

our 3rd Annual 

 

CHATHAM AIRPORT OPEN HOUSE, COMMUNITY 

DAY & FLY-IN 

 

Event Participants / Activities: Static Aircraft Display, 

R/C Aircraft Flight Display, Aircraft Flour Drop 

Competition, Aircraft Maintenance Display, Nauset 

Model Railroad working display, Antique Engine 

display, Model A Ford Club of Cape Cod vehicles, 

Alfa Romero Club vehicles, Various Other Vehicles 

Aviation Art by Lonnie Pickett, Antique Fire Truck 

Rides Chatham Fire Dept, Chatham Police Dept, Mass 

DOT Aviation, USCG & USCG Auxiliary NESAS/ 

Provincetown Coastal Studies, 99's Women Aviators, 

and many more... 

Women of Fishing Families kids area, food available 

for purchase, Hangar B open for regular business. 

 

Family Friendly, no charge for attendance 

  

  
 

  

access to information, new search 

feature, and much more.  

 

Take a look, try it out, and let us 

know if you find any bugs that 

somehow slipped by us.  Use your 

same login and password. You'll 

find the login location now in the 

upper right hand corner. 

 

A special thanks to the website 

committee, Jan McKenzie, Laura 

Ohrenberg, Linda Horn, Martha 

Phillips, and Corbi Bulluck for their 

suggestions and keen eyes in 

detecting the minute details.  We'd 

also like to thank Jeffry McGee and 

James Moberg of SunStar Media for 

their undying efforts and 

tenacity in making this revision 

possible. 

 

Check it out at www.ninety-

nines.org. 

 

Enjoy! 

 

Marjy Leggett 

 

  
 

 

Sara Hayden 

Sara Hayden is in TX recovering 

from a fall and broken pelvis. After 

staying in the hospital up here, her 

son moved her down to TX where 

she is close to him. This is a very 

slow recovery process and she tires 

easily. 

  



Georgia Pappas sent her flowers 

from our chapter. 

 

Sara would love to hear from 

everyone.  Her address is: 

5124 Marble Falls Lane  

Plano, TX  75093 
 

 


